
St Mary’s Weekly Newsletter - Friday 17th November 2023 
 
Anti- Bullying Week 

This week we have taken part in Anti-Bullying Week and this began by celebrating Odd Socks Day on Monday where 

we celebrated our individuality and uniqueness. During this week the children have explored friendship and what 

bullying looks like as well as how to deal with it and the effects this has on our wellbeing. There is an information pack 

for parents attached to this email 

 

Year 3 Class Mass 

Year 3 led a wonderful parish Mass on Thursday on the theme of Community. They read, sang and prayed beautifully 

and it was great to see the parish and family members there to support them. 

 

Year 6 in High Borrans 

After a slightly delayed start due to terrible weather conditions, our Y6 pupils enjoyed a very wet but fun-filled week 

in High Borrans. They have had lots of new experiences and made memories to last a life time! 

 

School Lunches 

Please complete the school meals form to make your child's lunch choices by clicking on this link. Please complete the 

school meals form to make your child's lunch choices by clicking on this link. The form is open from 8am on Fridays 

until noon on Wednesdays.  https://forms.office.com/e/cJQL8kYdyb  

 

Open Evening 

We are holding an Open Evening on Thursday 23rd November, 5-7pm for any parents who would like to join our Nursery 

and Reception classes next year. Please share this information with anyone you think may be interested in join our 

wonderful school community.  

 

Urgent Donations 

Can you help with any donations to school? We urgently need trousers, skirts and joggers in sizes 3/4 and 5/6. We are 

also looking for some resources to support our Design and Technology curriculum. We need old duvet covers, off cuts 

of fabric and any pop up books or cards. Please bring any donations to the school office. 

 

Book Fair 

The Scholastic Book Fair will be in school from Tuesday 21st November. All books purchased raise funds to buy books 

for our school libraries 

 

Flu Vaccinations 

Flu Vaccinations will take place in school on Wednesday 22nd November. If you would like your child to receive the 

nasal flu vaccine and have not already done this, please complete the online consent form. The online consent can be 

accessed via any online device. Please click on the following link  

https://www.northumbriaimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu  which will direct you to an online consent form for you to 

complete using the following school code NB108618. If you decide you do not want your child to receive the flu 

vaccination, please complete a non consent form. 
 

Dates for Diary 

Monday 20th November – KS2 Mental Health Workshops in school 

Tuesday 21st November – Book Fair in school 

Wednesday 22nd November – Flu Vaccinations 

Thursday 23rd November – Open Evening for New Parents 

Friday 24th November – Year 6 Class assembly 
 

Next week is ZEBRA week on the school lunch menu 

Don’t forget to visit it our school website for further school information 

www.stmarysonline.co.uk 
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